
MEMORANDUM 

To: PVAMU Campus Community 

From:   Sarina Willis, PhD, Vice President for Enrollment Management 

Date: August 31, 2020 

Re: Fall 2020 CARES Act Application Period EXTENDED 

In light of the number of students who registered late and may not have been aware of the 
opportunity to apply for the Fall CARES Act funds, we are extending the application period until 
Friday, September 4, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. No applications will be accepted after this time. 

The application link is available at www.pvamu.edu/coronavirus/cares-act. Please review the 
eligibility requirements before applying using the link above. 

Please note that the review period will now begin on September 8, 2020. 

Funds will not begin to be disbursed until September 22, 2020. 

Updated Process dates: 

Application period: August 10, 2020 – September 4, 2020 
Review period: September 8, 2020 – until reviews are completed 
Disbursement period:  Begins September 22, 2020, and will continue until completed 

Please note, no CARES Act funds will be disbursed before September 22, 2020. Ensure that you 
make payment arrangements for your bill; do not depend on the approval and disbursement of 
CARES Act funds. 

http://www.pvamu.edu/coronavirus/cares-act



